June 1, 2015
Dear Future Honors Biology Students,
The Science Department at South Miami Senior High School would like to welcome you to the fascinating yet, challenging world of Honors Biology. 
In helping you in preparation for the Science Fair Poster Board Project, a District requirement in Honors Biology, the following District Science Fair websites will assist you in deciding on a topic related to Biology, in gathering library research (minimum of 5 references), creating a potential problem statement and hypothesis: http://science.dadeschools.net/scienceFair/default.html, http://science.dadeschools.net/scienceFair/resources.html, http://science.dadeschools.net/scienceFair/generalRulesAndRegulationsRSEF.html,  and https://student.societyforscience.org/intel-isef.
See the following for help in your Science Fair Projects: 
http://www.all-science-fair-projects.com/category0.html
http://www.juliantrubin.com/fairprojects.html
http://www.sciencemadesimple.com/science_fair_project.html
http://www.sciencefair-projects.org
http://www.terimore.com/
http://www4.umdnj.edu/camlbweb/scifair.html, and 
http://faculty.washington.edu/chudler/fair.html

The first week of school your Honors Biology teachers will give you specific science fair board and research paper requirements along with due dates for the Science Fair Project.
If you have any questions regarding your topic or any other related areas of the Science Fair Poster Board Project or for getting started please email merodriguez@dadeschools.net
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